
Seasonal Flu Vaccine Information 

Dear Residents and Family Members, 

As we approach flu season, we want to ensure that all our residents are well-informed about the 

upcoming seasonal flu vaccine clinics. Here are the details: 

Vaccine Clinic Dates 

• First Clinic: October 15, 2023 

• Second Clinic: October 29, 2023 

Time 

Both clinics will run from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM. 

Location 

The vaccine clinics will be held in the main activity room on the first floor. 

Who Should Get Vaccinated? 

All residents are encouraged to get vaccinated to protect themselves and others from the flu. 

What to Bring 

Please bring your health insurance card and a list of current medications. 

For More Information 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the nursing staff at the front desk or call 

our medical office at (555) 123-4567. 

Thank you for helping us keep our community healthy this flu season! 

Sincerely, 

The Nursing Home Team 


